
 
 
 
Dear Colleague: 
  
  

The New Jersey League for Nursing will be hosting our annual PRACTICAL NURSE STUDENT EDUCATION 
PROGRAM on Wednesday, April 24, 2024, from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., live at the Pines Manor, Route 
27, Edison, NJ.  
  
This program is for senior Practical Nursing Students from schools of nursing in New Jersey. Our theme is 
“Journey Into Practice: Taking the First Steps.” We invite you to be part of this event as one of our 
premier exhibitors and/or sponsors. 
  
This program has been developed by nursing faculty and nurse leaders in the practical nurse setting to 
help senior students as they plan for their transition from academic studies to practicing nurse.  Ample 
time is scheduled during breaks and lunch for participants to visit exhibits and talk directly with you or 
your representatives. We know schedules are hectic, so our exhibit times are designed to end after 
lunch.  
 
This is an exceptional opportunity for nurse recruitment, educational institutions that offer RN degree 
programs, and medical products or service companies. We have received an overwhelmingly positive 
response from the New Jersey LPN Schools of Nursing who register their students, and this year we 
anticipate approximately 250+ attendees.  
  
Please review the Exhibitor/Sponsorship information for complete details on our website: 
www.njln.org/pn_day.html or you may register as an exhibitor and/or sponsor online by CLICKING 
HERE.  We are offering one FREE Exhibit Space to any vendor who participates as a Sponsor with 
financial support of $1,000 or more. This is a great value and helps to show your support 
further!  General Exhibit space is available at the low cost of only $450.  We can accommodate up to 
Nine (9) Exhibitors at this event, so it is important to register early. 
  
If you require additional information, please contact me, info@njln.org or 908-267-9109 (cell).  We 
appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at the NJLN 2023 PRACTICAL NURSE (PN) 
STUDENT EDUCATION DAY!   
  
Regards,  
 
 
  
 
Susan Chandler 
NJLN Program Director 
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